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Modification Proposal 153: Amendment of Interconnector UK's Network Entry Provisions 
 
 
Dear Julian, 
 
RWE Npower Plc and RWE Trading GmbH support the above modification proposal. 
 
Amending the flow rates contained in the IUK Network Entry provisions to reflect the imminent capacity 
upgrade is a necessary formality in ensuring that gas can be delivered through this increased entry 
capacity to the GB market. As such we believe it better facilitates the achievement of the relevant 
objectives contained in Standard Special Condition A11.1 (b), (d) and (f) of National Grid NTS's licence. 
 
We also believe that it is pertinent to update the standards to be used for the determination of 
volume and energy measurement uncertainties as described in the proposal.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve Rose 
Economic Regulation 
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